
 
  
  

  

 
Product Discontinuation 
January 20, 2015 
 
CUI regrets to announce plans to obsolete the following series effective 
January 20th, 2015. We will accept last time buy (LTB) orders until 
April 20th, 2015 with a final shipment date of October 20th, 2015. 
Acceptance of LTB orders is subject to product availability and at CUI’s 
discretion. Every effort will be made to fulfill these orders.  In the 
event that we have unforeseeable supply constraints, we reserve the 
right to short ship the order. 
  
Obsolete model Recommended Alternatives 
VASD1-S12-D15-SIP PDM1-S12-D15-S 
 
Purchase orders for these products will be considered non-cancelable, 
non-returnable (NCNR). Products purchased during this end-of-life 
transition period will be fully covered by CUI’s standard product 
warranty. Failure analysis will be limited to verification of failure and 
remedies will be limited to credit of the product purchase price.   
 
CUI greatly appreciates and values your partnership. We apologize for 
any inconvenience this announcement may have caused and we are 
eager to work with you to find an alternative solution for your 
application.  
 
Please contact your local CUI Representative for any questions or 
concerns.  
 


